Street Minisiry

The Father’s Heart Street Ministry

October 4, 2019

Oregon City Commissioners, Building Division and Fire Department,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve our community with offering a temporary warming
shelter for those in need of shelter during the severe cold weather of 33 degree wind chill
or lower.

In 2018/2019 we were able to provide 1,755 beds over the entire severe cold weather
season. We complied to all requirements for proper supervision, fire watch, and intake
forms of HMIS.

Please allow us, once again to provide a temporary warming sheiter during our severe cold
weather for our neighbors that are experiencing homelessness. We are happy to comply
to all requirements and request granted permission as soon as possible due to the planning
it takes to have volunteers in place and all compliance taken care of in a timely fashion.

We are requesting to open November 1st, 2019 — January 31%, 2020 to offer 49 beds each
night when the temperatures reach 33 degrees wind chill factor for those living without
shelter,

Sincerely,
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Robin Schmidt, Executive Director
The Father’s Heart Street Ministry

His Hands Extended in Love

www.tfhstreetministry.com





